
October 4, 2007

Multiple vehicle collision closes Highway 40 south of Grande
Cache
Grande Cache... 
A multiple vehicle collision has closed Highway 40 approximately 45 kilometres south of Grande
Cache. The highway is estimated to reopen by 8 p.m. Flag persons will advise motorists in Grande
Prairie and Hinton that Highway 40 has been closed to through-traffic.

-30-

Media enquiries may be directed to:
Mark Hoseasson
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-814-4167

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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